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February 22, 2024 

 
Dear Lions Bay Families,  
 
Last night, we had a successful and fun pizza and movie night at the school.  We are so grateful 
to the PAC (Parent Advisory Committee) for organizing the event to help raise funds for school 
needs and programmes.  Thank you so much to Jill, Anke, Kim, and Adam for the set up and to all 
the parents who helped with clean up.  It was a wonderful time for the school community to 
connect. 
 
Our Pink Shirt Day assembly led by our Grade 3 students will be held at 9 a.m. on February 28, 
2024.  Parents are welcome to watch our Pink Shirt Day dance performance. Students are invited 
to wear a pink shirt or something with pink. (See below for more information on Pink Shirt Day). 
 
Thank you, parents and staff, for ensuring that our Emergency Release Drill went smoothly last 
week.  We are proud of our Grade 3 runners who assisted in pairing up students with parents.  
 
Sincerely,   
Ms. Natalie Mendes  
Vice Principal   

 
 

 

http://westvancouverschools.ca/lionsbay-elementary/
http://westvancouverschools.ca/
https://twitter.com/NMendes45
https://www.instagram.com/lionsbayschool/


As part of the Ministry of Education and Childcare Feeding Futures initiative, the West 
Vancouver School District has established a food security structure to confidentially assist 
students and families.  The West Vancouver School District Food Security Plan will help students 
and families by providing confidential financial support for families facing food insecurity. 
Families are encouraged to reach out directly to their school principal Mrs. Robyn Evans 
revans@wvschools.ca if they need support with food-related costs. Please be assured that all 
requests will be addressed with sensitivity, respect and confidentiality.   
 
 

Pink Shirt Day 
Bullying hurts everyone and can happen in many different forms – verbal, physical, social, and 
even cyberbullying. Did you know that bullying happens to someone in Canada every 7 minutes? 
Take a stand against bullying and wear PINK on Wednesday, February 28th to show your 
support of Pink Shirt Day and to show that bullying will not be tolerated. Read this Pink Story to 
see how Pink Shirt Day originated.  
 
 
Visiting Our School 
Parents and caregivers need to make prior arrangements before entering learning spaces during 
the school day (i.e. do NOT enter your child’s classroom, even if it’s just to drop off a lunch or 
project, these items should always be left at the office, so as not to disrupt the learning 
environment). This includes outdoor learning spaces such as the playground (recess), the garden, 
the ourdoor classroom, etc.  
 
Please do not “drop-in” on your child’s teacher or other school staff. Email in advance or call the 
school to set up an appointment time. Staff are always happy to meet, but advance notice allows 
for us to give you our full attention at an appropriate time. 

 
Wacky Hair Day is on Friday, February 23rd – Students are invited to participate in Wacky Hair 
Day and sport their creative hairdos!!!!  This is organized by our Grade 3 leaders. 

 
Check out these wacky styles!!! 

 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/industry/agriculture-seafood/growbc-feedbc-buybc/feed-bc-and-the-bc-food-hub-network/institutional-partnerships/feed-bc-in-k-12-schools
mailto:revans@wvschools.ca
http://www.pinktshirtday.ca/why-pink-t-shirts.html


 
Daily Health Checks 
Parents are asked to do daily health checks of children before sending them to school. As flu and 
cold season is upon us, we ask for your assistance to ensure that your child is healthy and well 
enough to participate in normal school activities. If your child is unwell, please report their absence 
to the school office by emailing aatkinson@wvschools.ca or calling (604) 981 – 8311. 
 
 
Hot Lunch 
Hot lunch ordering is still open for this term (until March Break). Orders need to be in by 
Saturday night each week for the following week, or order now for the whole term!  
We also need volunteers for pick up of lunches on Tuesdays and Thursdays. To sign up follow this 
link: volunteersignup.org/EWBJB 

 
 

 
Thank you PAC for the movie night 

 
Our wonderful, calm parents wait patiently during our earthquake release 

 
 

mailto:aatkinson@wvschools.ca
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvolunteersignup.org%2FEWBJB&data=05%7C02%7CAAtkinson%40wvschools.ca%7C59c1f42c602f4c4176ab08dc1192a7a2%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638404568790741638%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=SrNAWbwI4UfNCIqcK7YhKKRQW2bvtzaPsym1ppz8orI%3D&reserved=0


 
Grade 3 runners in action helping with our Emergency release drill 

 
 

LB PAC NEWS 
 
The next PAC meeting will be held Thursday, April 11 at 6:00 p.m. via Teams. Link below: 
 

Microsoft Teams meeting 
Join on your computer, mobile app or room device 

Click here to join the meeting 

Meeting ID: 287 205 958 441  

Passcode: 33TEYa  
Download Teams | Join on the web 

Or call in (audio only) 
+1 437-703-4456,,745491203#   Canada, Toronto 

Phone Conference ID: 745 491 203#  

Find a local number | Reset PIN 

Learn More | Meeting options 
 
 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MGZhMjQyMDUtMTliYy00MWZhLTkwMWYtYmFhMTQ0OGRhNTIw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22d8013362-a39e-458b-9457-674cf091a797%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22e58f8edb-cada-4a8a-a7b4-e8cc0d3f6624%22%7d
https://www.microsoft.com/en-us/microsoft-teams/download-app
https://www.microsoft.com/microsoft-teams/join-a-meeting
tel:+14377034456,,745491203
https://dialin.teams.microsoft.com/b195ecce-b4c9-4253-92e5-1a4819df0d68?id=745491203
https://dialin.teams.microsoft.com/usp/pstnconferencing
https://aka.ms/JoinTeamsMeeting
https://teams.microsoft.com/meetingOptions/?organizerId=e58f8edb-cada-4a8a-a7b4-e8cc0d3f6624&tenantId=d8013362-a39e-458b-9457-674cf091a797&threadId=19_meeting_MGZhMjQyMDUtMTliYy00MWZhLTkwMWYtYmFhMTQ0OGRhNTIw@thread.v2&messageId=0&language=en-US


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Dates To Remember 

Friday, February 23 
Spirit Day – Wacky Hair Day 

Wednesday, February 28 Pink Shirt Day (Assembly @ 9:00 a.m. led by Grade 3 
students) 

Tuesday, March 5 HR MacMillan Space Centre Field Trip (Departure at 8:30 
a.m.) 

Thursday, March 14 
Second Term Learning Updates Issued (MyED) 

Friday, March 15 
Last Day of School Before Spring Break  

March 18 - 28 
SPRING BREAK – School Closed 

Monday, March 29 
Good Friday Holiday – School Closed 

Monday, April 1 
Easter Monday Holiday – School Closed 

Tuesday, April 2 
School Re-opens 

Wednesday, April 17 
Student Learning Conferences (Early Dismissal at 12:15 pm) 

Friday, May 17 
Professional Development Day – Students Not In Session 

Monday, May 20 
Victoria Day Holiday – School Closed 

 

 
 
Lions Bay School Calendar 2023 – 2024 is available on the Lions Bay School website under our 
school tab/school news Here. Parents are asked to review the calendar and note dates for your 
personal reference. 
The West Vancouver School District Calendar for 2023 – 2024 can be viewed Here 
 
 

Community Information 
 

 
 
 

 

https://westvancouverschools.ca/lionsbay-elementary/our-school/school-news/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/2023-2024.pdf


 
 
 

 
 
 

ACTIVITIES AT YOUR WEST VANCOUVER COMMUNITY CENTRE / GLENEAGLES 
COMMUNITY CENTRE 

Spring Break Break camps – Music, Spanish or Korean Immersion, LEGO, Arts, Science/STEAM, 
Sports, Gymnastics, etc: 
https://westvancouver.ca/parks-recreation/recreation-programs-services/recreation-
activities/camps 
 

https://westvancouver.ca/parks-recreation/recreation-programs-services/recreation-activities/camps
https://westvancouver.ca/parks-recreation/recreation-programs-services/recreation-activities/camps


Spring Break Intensive Group Classes Also Available for All Ages: Beginner French Intensive & 
Music Theory Intensive 
https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/westvanrec/activity/search?activity_select_param=
2&activity_keyword=intensive%20spring%20break&viewMode=list  

Important Dates: Spring Program Registrations (April – June) 
General registration for Spring opens on Wednesday, March 6 
Skating, Gymnastics, and Swimming registrations open on Wednesday, March 13 

Spring Learning Programs 
Interested in indigenous beading or cedar weaving, learning Languages, STEAM, Chess, Lego?   
Adult Beginner French classes available: After-School Kids’ Farsi, Korean, Mandarin classes are 
also available. 
Explore the Learning Program: www.westvancouver.ca/learning  

 
Browse your recreation activities and programs here: 
https://westvancouver.ca/parks-recreation/recreation-programs-services/recreation-activities 

Are you new in West Vancouver? Come, discover and join us:  
https://westvancouver.ca/newcomers  
 

POLAR PLUNGE to support Special Olympics BC  
It is that time of the year for the North Shore Polar Plunge to support the Special Olympics BC; it 
will be held on February 29th, 2024 (1000 -1100 hours). West Vancouver Police Department, 
North Van RCMP, North Shore Rescue, and Law Courts will also attend.  
Join WVPD and others for this refreshing dip at Ambleside Beach. You can scan the attached QR 
code in this email to donate or check out the website North Shore Polar Plunge | PolarPlunge 
SOBC (crowdchange.ca) 
 

 

https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/westvanrec/activity/search?activity_select_param=2&activity_keyword=intensive%20spring%20break&viewMode=list
https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/westvanrec/activity/search?activity_select_param=2&activity_keyword=intensive%20spring%20break&viewMode=list
http://www.westvancouver.ca/learning
https://westvancouver.ca/parks-recreation/recreation-programs-services/recreation-activities
https://westvancouver.ca/newcomers
https://plunge4specialolympics.crowdchange.ca/54336
https://plunge4specialolympics.crowdchange.ca/54336


 

 

 
 

 
 

If you have any questions regarding the content of this e-bulletin, please contact Ms. Mendes at 
nmendes@wvschools.ca 


